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Dear Professor ierrater-Mora; 

Thank you very much for your letter of November 17 and Montero1a eesay 
on phenomenology* I have forwarded the article to Beidel; It will 
appear in the first or second iesue of Volume II, depending upon the 
dietribution of space by the editor* 

I am very mucfa looking forward to the Deafio's article which in my 
opinión deals vith an extremely interesting subject* We hope to publish 
it at the first possible date after the Montero essay appears which. 
by the way. is very good, too* 

We have had several compliments on our Spanish articles to date* The 
credit for their excellence (as choices) must go to yon for your 
highly reliable evaluations of the worka submitted* Thank you for 
all the work you are doing for the journal* 

Until later. Best wishea for continued success in your work. 

JJK/pa 

Cordially, 

Joseph J. Bockelnans 


